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Centlemen:

Thank you for your letters dated March 18, May 9, and November 3, 1980,
informing us of the steps you have taken to correct the item of nonces
pliance which we brought to your attention in our letter dated February 22,
1980. We will examine these matters during a subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

aka
A. B. Davis, Chief
Fuel Facility and
Materials Safety Branch

cc w/ enc 1:
Mr. J. S. Abel, Director

of Nuclear Licensing
Mr. N. Kalivianakis,

Plant Superintendent
Central Files
Reproduction Unit NRC 20b
AEOD
Resident Inspector, RIII
PDR
Local PDR
NSIC
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Mr. Dean Hansell, Office of ;
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